











HHH Happy Friday! We are ALL COOL BEANS at the HHH!

Hello Howks-

Thank you to all who were able to attend conferences yesterday. If you were unable to attend, please feel free to reach out if you have any questions or concerns. We celebrated World Read Aloud Day at the HHH on Thursday which officially began our March Book Madness. Ask your Hawk about the book, *The Cool Bean* by Jory John. Check out the pictures above for some ways we are ALL COOL BEANS!

At the Stoughton Financial Committee meeting on Tuesday night, they agreed to allow the HHH Playground Project to go to Town Meeting in May! Thank you for your support and we are feeling positive that we will soon have a new playground soon!

Don't Forget, <u>Rhythm Delivered with Drumatix</u>, our <u>Elementary Family Event</u> on Monday, 3/6, from 5:00-6:00 at Stoughton High School.

Our spring **Scholastic Book Fair** is 3/13- 3/17. Please click here for more information, including setting up your eWallet: https://www.scholastic.com/bf/hansenelementary

The HHH *CandyLand Spring Carnival* is on Saturday, March 3/25 and PTO needs your help! Please click here to volunteer: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B084EA9A92CA3F85-candyland

Not until May... HHH FIne Arts Night will be on Thursday, May 25th from 6:00-7:00. Fine Arts Night consists of our grades 4 and 5 Concert and our K-5 Art Show. Our K-3 Concert will take place on Tuesday, May 30th at 9:00 a.m.

Please check out this link for <u>Updates from SPS Special Education</u>

Enjoy your weekend!

Mrs. Feeney and the Hawks